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U, 8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D,C, 20555

Revision to Requested Amendmen’ to NPF-BJ to Permit
Implementation of Shoreham Decommissioning Flan
Shoreham Nuclear Power Btation = Unit 1

Docket No, 50-322

Ref: (1) LSNRC-1883 dated Januar 13, 1992 to the U,8, Nuclear
Regulatory Commission from L., Milly subject:
Application for an Amindment to Facility Operating
License NPF=-B2,

(2) LENRC~1899 dated Jan ary 22, 1992 to the U.8, Nuclear
Regulatory Commigsion from L, Hill; subject:
Application for an Amendment to Facility Operating
License NPF=82, Revigion to No Significant Harards
Consideration Analysis.

Gentlemen:

The Long Island Power Authority (LIPA) has propesed an amendment
(reference 1) to the Shoreham Nucleay Power 8tation Possession
Only License, NPF-82 requesting that t.e NRC authorize LIFA to
implement the Shoreham Decommissioning Plan, On Wednesday,
January o, 1992, LIPA revised the no significant hazards
consideracion analysis which appears in attachment 1 of the
reference (1) letter t» facilitate NRC review and approval. This
revision appears in the reference (2) letter, This request would
take effect only after the NRC ! as consented to the pending joint
request of Long Island Lighting Company (LILCO) and LIPA to
transfer NPF=82 from LILCO to L' PA,

In connection with the abhove, L.LCO urges that:
(1) the NRC Staff expeditioisly review the request;

(2) the NRC review the requested amendment in +he Bhoreham
docket, No. 50-322; and
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(3) the reque+ted amendment be made effective as soon as
possible after the Commission has consented to the
transfer of NPF«82 from L1LCO to LIPA.

Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated,
Please do not hesitate to call mx office sghould you need
additional information or c¢larification concerning this request,

Very truly vours,

Whalny 4

John D, Lnonltd.

Vice President, Office of
Corporate Services and
Office of Nuclear

GJG/ab

cecs 8., Brown
T, T, Martin
B, Norris
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